Shenaz Choudha

From: TransportSecretary

Sent: 29 May 2018 12:54

To: POCorrespondence

Cc: Mark Liston

Subject: : FW: Rother Valley Railway - Robertsbridge to Bodiam Proposal A21

Madeleine Crean | Diary Manager and Assistant Private Secretary, Secretary of State for Transport, Department for
Transport

5/13 | 020 7944 4397 | 079665 12520

From: GRAYLING, Chris [mailto:chris.grayling. mp@parliament.uk]

Sent: 29 May 2018 12:53

To: TransportSecretary

Subject: FW: Rother Valley Railway - Robertsbridge to Bodiam Proposal A21

From: Nick Young

Sent: 29 May 2018 11:55

To: GRAYLING, Chris <chris.grayling. mp@parliament.uk>

Subject: RE: Rother Valley Railway - Robertsbridge to Bodiam Proposal A21

Dear Sir,

| write to object to the above scheme which serves no useful purpose but will pose a great public
safety risk on the A21 level crossing east of Robertsbridge in close proximity to a roundabout, and
further impede traffic on an already very difficult road (the A21) which links London to Hastings. If
there is money for this scheme then there is surely money to make a dual carriageway from
Lamberhurst to Hastings on the A21.

Yours sincerely,

N.A. Young FRICS

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be privileged and is intended for the exclusive use of the above
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or in any other way using any of the information contained within this communication. If you have received this communication in
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